
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

King Street closure October 19  

 
October 16, 2021 

King Street will be closed between Charles Street and Union Street, on Tuesday, 

October 19, 2021, to accommodate the installation of new water services.  

Local traffic: Local traffic will be detoured from King Street along Charles Street and 

Union Street to Erie Street. The detour is outlined in purple on the map below. 

Truck traffic: King Street will be closed to truck traffic between Main Street West and 

Killaly Street West. A truck traffic detour will be set up to direct truck traffic from Main 

Street West and Killaly Street West to Elm Street. Warning signage for truck traffic 

detour have already been installed. The detour is outlined in green on the map below.  

Please see map below for more details.  

Questions? Please contact the Operations Department at 905-835-2900 x226. 
 

 


